
 

3rd November 2015 
 
 
 
 

Dear Fellow Shareholders, 

 

 

The Directors wish to advise that on the 12th of November 2015, 5,375,000 NACO listed options will be released 
from escrow as per the terms and conditions described within the prospectus.  

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Sebastian Evans 
Director 

 


